Kea Community Primary School

22 February 2017
Dear Parents

World Book Day 2 March & St Piran’s Day 6 March 2017

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 2 March. We would like the children to
dress up as an “adjective”. They could be “sparkly”, “silly”, “colourful” or “heroic”. Let their
imagination flow!

We will use their adjectives to create a range of exciting stories, which we will share in
school and on the school website.

We look forward to seeing some imaginative adjectives.

As part of our RE Curriculum, we will be celebrating St Piran's Day on Monday 6 March and
would like the children to come to school in any combination of the Cornish colours - black,
white and gold. The children will be taking part in a range of Cornish workshops, such as
making cream teas, re-creating the story of St Piran, designing and making Cornish themed
bunting, researching the Comnish cough and tearning “Trelawny”.

Year 5 will only be taking part in the celebrations in the afternoon as they will be at Penair
School in the morning. As they need to be in school uniform at Penair, they do not need to
dress up.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs Rebecca Olive
Year 1 Teacher
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